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Review Conference 

 

The Review Conference of the Rome Statute shall be held at the Munyonyo 
Commonwealth Resort in Kampala, Uganda, from 31 May to 11 June 2010.  

Journalists wishing to cover the session and related events must submit an official letter 
of assignment by fax to +31 (0)70 381 54 76 and the completed accreditation form to 
the following e-mail address: asp@icc-cpi.int . 

Journalists already accredited with the International Criminal Court do not need to submit 
the accreditation form nor the letter, but are kindly requested to confirm their 
participation via e-mail to the following e-mail address:  asp@icc-cpi.int . 

The application period for accreditation starts on Monday 10 May and closes on Monday 
24 May 2010.  

Press badges will be issued and handed out to journalists that have received accreditation 
upon presentation of a passport or a valid ID with photo. No admittance will be allowed 
to any of the scheduled events without prior accreditation.  

The Handbook for participation at the Review Conference and all relevant documentation 
can be found at the Court’s website:  http://www.icc-cpi.int/Menus/ASP/ReviewConference .  

The Government of Uganda has also made available a Handbook for participants at its 
official Review Conference website: http://www.iccuganda2010.ug .  

Additional information may be found on the Coalition for the International Criminal Court’s 
website (www.iccnow.org) . 

Accreditation form of media representatives - forthcoming  

 

For additional information please contact Mr. Serban Enescu at +31 70 515 9969 (office) 
or +31 655836834 (mobile) or Adrian.Enescu@icc-cpi.int . 

 

Source: Assembly of States Parties 


